BROWNHILL CREEK STILL THREATENED BY AN UNNECESSARY DAM!





Save this Heritage Site

from

becoming this!

WE SUPPORT THE FIVE CATCHMENT COUNCILS' AGREEMENT TO "PURSUE A FEASIBLE NO DAM SOLUTION", BUT A DAM HAS NOT YET BEEN RULED OUT.

PLEASE ATTEND THE CRUCIAL MITCHAM COUNCIL MEETING ON TUESDAY 25TH FEBRUARY AT 7PM (131 BELAIR ROAD, TORRENS PARK). MEET AT 6.45PM. A VOTE WILL TAKE PLACE ON A NO DAM PROPOSAL. WE WILL BE ALSO PRESENTING OUR 10.000 STRONG NO DAM PETITION.

FAILURE TO STOP THE DAM WILL MEAN 2 YEARS OF TRUCKS RUMBLING UP BROWNHILL CREEK ROAD AND ACCESS RESTRICTED TO PROPERTIES. PROPERTY VALUES WILL BE SLASHED! BROWNHILL CREEK TOURIST PARK BUSINESS WILL SUFFER, THE STURT BASEBALL CLUB WILL BE DISRUPTED AND BROWNHILL CREEK RECREATION PARK PERMANENTLY DESTROYED!

THERE IS A CLEAR AND FEASIBLE NO DAM ALTERNATIVE. SAVE THE ENVIRONMENT, SAVE OUR HERITAGE, SAVE RATEPAYER/TAXPAYER MONEY, HELP STOP THIS DAM!



Please visit www.brownhillcreek.org for further information